
From: Canadian Society for Immunology info@csi-sci.ca 
Subject: Great Sadness - John Schrader

Date: October 24, 2019 at 5:18 PM

Dear Immunology Colleagues,

It is with great sadness that I inform you that John Schrader has passed away. 

John served as President of the CSI in the 90s and through his leadership helped shape the Canadian Immunology
landscape. John had been ill for quite a while, so newer CSI members may not be familiar with energy, creativity and
spark that John brought to our community. He was a scholar, a collaborator, a mentor and a friend to many. At the request
of his family, a memorial symposium is being planned. 

He will be deeply missed. 

Sincerely,
Kamala

Kamala D. Patel, PhD
President, Canadian Society for Immunology 
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